
Ocean Cliff Elementary School 
 

Week at a Glance (the WAG) 
 
  
 
Tomorrow – Friday, September 17th 

PAC meeting (virtual) 9:30 am 
 
Monday, September 20th 
Toonies for Terry 
 
Tuesday, September 21st 
Toonies for Terry 
 
Wednesday, September 22nd 
Terry Fox Run 
 
Thursday, September 23rd 

Meet the Teacher Night 6:00 - 7:00 pm 
 
Friday, September 24th 
Toonies for Terry 

Monday, September 27th 
Pro-D Day (students not in attendance) 
 
Tuesday, September 28th 
 
Wednesday, September 29th 
Orange Shirt Day 
 
Thursday, September 30th 

Day of Truth and Reconciliation  
(students not in attendance) 
 
Friday, October 1st 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter  
 
I encourage you to take the time to carefully read through newsletter which was emailed to families last 
night. There is much information about events happening this month at Ocean Cliff,  including instructions 
on signing up for Meet the Teacher Night, our annual Terry Fox Run and then important details about the 
routines and expectations of our school. If you missed the email you can read the newsletter by clicking this 
link https://sway.office.com/yg6bt0GRbVhYaaBx?ref=Link 
 
School Cash Online 
 
Ocean Cliff Elementary School offers School Cash Online, which provides you with the convenience of 
paying online for school items such as trips, club/athletic fees, and spirit wear.  No cash or cheques will be 
accepted at the office. 
 
To Register Online: 
Step 1: Visit our school website at: https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/oceancliff/Pages/default.aspx 
Step 2: Click on the "Parent" tab and select "Pay Fees Online". 
Step 3: Register by selecting the "Get Started Now" and follow the steps. 
Step 4: After you receive the confirmation email, select the "click here" option, login in and add each of 
your children to your household account. 
 
Once you have registered your child, you will be able to see when they have a new item posted online for 
purchase. You also have the option to be notified whenever your child has a new school expense due, so you 
don't have to worry about missing the deadline. 



 
 
PAC Meeting Tomorrow 
All parents and family members, whether you are new to the school or returning, are automatically part of 
the PAC and we invite you to join us for our first meeting of the year, this Friday, Sept 17th at 09:30 
am. 
 
This meeting will be virtual and can be joined through the following link... 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/5033797274?pwd=RkIwT0psQ3hGaU14VmJhLzVrdjViZz09  
Meeting ID: 503 379 7274  
Passcode: Grace  
 


